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Dear Clerk of the Board, Supervisor LaVere, Supervisor Lopez, Supervisor Long
and Registrar of Voters Ascencion,

I would like to take a moment to thank all of you for working to ensure continued
fair and safe elections in our county by extending the contract with Dominion
Voting Systems into 2033. It could not have come at a more important time.

In today's contentious political arena, it sometimes takes courage to make even the
most common sense decisions.

I know you hear from constituents all the time when we are unhappy, but for once, I
felt all of you deserved to know that many of us are appreciative of this important
decision. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robin Munson
Oxnard
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